Chinese: 923-1901 Spanish: 923-1902

Please call the district hotline

Cherrywood Charger Newsletter
May 2011 & June 2011

Vietnamese: 923-1903

Somebody will get in touch with you to deliver the essence of the document.

MREEETE E—PIEE - DUE TREERZERN
(G
SRR R P PR RS 923-1901
B AGECEEHE RIS ENEERE -

Si desea ayuda adicional, por favor llame al teléfono de
asistencia en espafol al 923-1902 y alguien se
pondra en contacto para darle la informacion esencial

del documento.

Néu quy vi can su gitp dé Dé hiéu ré hon vé nhitng van kién da dugc
gdi vé nha Xin goi s6 hotline ctia hoc khu tai 923-1903
s€ c¢d ngudi gilp qui vi hiéu nhirng diéu cot yéu cua van kién.

Monday, May 30, 2011
In Honor of Memorial Day

@ L School Will Be Closed

Nha Truwong Sé Dong Cira
Thir Hai, Ngay 30 Thang 5, 2011
Ngay Le Memorial

La escuela estara cerrada
El lunes 30 de mayo, 2011
En memoria de los caidos (Memorial
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Last Day of School
Thursday, June 9, 2011

Ngay Hoc Cudi ciia Hoc Sinh
Thir Nam, Ngay 9 Thang 6, 2011

Al viernes dia de clases es
Jueves 9 de junio, 2011
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CHERRYWOOD CRITICAL POINTS FOR MAY 2011

1. STAR Testing is scheduled from May 2 to May 13, 2011 for our second to fifth grade students.
Please have your student on time for school and do not schedule appointments during these dates.

2. Berryessa Art & Wine Festival. Please join us on Saturday, May 7th at the Berryessa Community
Center on Berryessa Road. Proceeds from the Festival will go to the Berryessa Boosters which
support our district music program. Be sure to stop by the Cherrywood Strawberry Short Cake
Booth proceeds support our Safety Patrol and Science Camp Funds.

3. The 10th Annual Chess Tournament will be held at Cherrywood School on May 14, 2011. All
students will play 6 games. Trophies will be awarded. Registration forms are attached.

PUNTOS IMPORTANTES DEL BOLETIN DE CHERRYWOOD DE MAYO 2011

1. El examen STAR sera del 2 al 13 de mayo, 2011 este examen es para todos los estudiantes de 2do a
50 grados. Por favor asegirense de que su estudiante llegue a tiempo a la escuela y que no tenga
citas durante estas fechas.

2. Berryessa Art & Wine Festival. Por favor venga el 7 de mayo al centro comunitario Berryessa
Community Center en Berryessa Road. Berryessa Boosters usara las ganancias de este evento para
apoyar el programa de musica del distrito. Asegtirese de parar en el puesto de Cherrywood para
comprar un pastel con fresas. Las ganancias se usaran para apoyar nuestra patrulla de trafico y
para el fondo para el campamento de ciencias.

3. El 10° Torneo de Ajedrez sera el 14 de mayo, 2011 en la escuela Cherrywood. Todos los estudiantes
jugaran 6 juegos. Daremos trofeos. Adjuntamos la forma de inscripcion.
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Nhirng Pi€ém Quan Trong Cia Thang Nam, 2011Tai Trudng Cherrywood

1. Cudc kiém tra STAR (cua ti€u bang) dudc 1én ké& hoach vao ngay 2 dén ngay 13 Thang N&m cho
cac hoc sinh tUr I8p hai dén I6p nam. Vui long cho con em hoc sinh dén trudng dung gid va ding
Ién lich trinh cac cudc hen trong nhitng ngay trén.

2. L& hdi nghé thudt va rugu nho tai Berryessa (Berressa Art & Wine Festival). Vui 1dng dén tham
du clng ching t6i vao ngay Thir Bay, ngay 7 Thang 5 tai trung tam cong dong Berryessa
(Berryessa Community Center). Tién thu dugc tur nhitng gian hang Ié hoi (Berryessa Boosters)
nay s€ dugc dem vao Uy ho trg chuang trinh @m nhac trong khu vuc cia con em ching ta. Bong
thdi nhé ghé qua gian hang banh bong lan dau (strawberry short cake) cia Cherrywood, tién
thau dudc tu gian hang nay sé dudc ho trg cho tuan tra an toan (safety patrol) va Gy cam trai
khao hoc (science camp).

3. Panh diu thr 10 hang ndm cla cudc danh cd (chess tournament) sé dugc td chirc tai trudng
Cherrywood vao ngay 14 thang Nam, 2011. Tat ca hoc sinh s€ dugc chai 6 tro chai. Giai thudng
sé€ dugc trao tang. Ban ghi danh dang ky dugc dinh kem.

CHERRYWOOD SCHOOL
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JUST A REMINDER:

Our next PTA/Home and School Club meeting will be held on May 11, 2011-
7:00 pm. If you would like to attend and need an interpreter please call (408) 923-1915.

Nuestra proxima junta del PTA/y Club Escolar se llevara acabo el May 11, 2011-
7:00 pm. Si usted desea atender y necesita interprete por favor llame al (408) 923-1915.

Budi hop ké"tiép cho PTA/Home and School Club s¢ 1a vao ngay May 11, 2011-
7:00 pm. Néu qui vi mudn tham dy va can nguoi thong dich, xin goi (408) 923-1915.

FMWRRES/RELEESERME T —RMHEE HEEMay 11, 2011-
7:00 pm, IMNBEREZ2MNA B FEZRNZRTE, FITEEEE08) 923-1915,

The next School Site Council meeting will be held on May 11, 2011- 6:30 pm.
If you would like to attend and need an interpreter, please call (408) 923-1915.

Nuestra proxima junta del Concilio Escolar llevara acabo el May 11, 2011- 6:30 pm.
Si usted desea atender y necesita interprete por favor llame al (408) 923-1915,

Budi hop ké tlep cho Hoi Dong Nha Truong s€ 1a vao ngay May 11, 2011- 6:30 pm.
Néu qui vi mudn tham du va can nguoi thong dich, xin goi (408) 923 1915

EREBZEET—RNUEAG AL EMay 11,2011- 6:30 pm.
MREEZ M BFEMERT, BITESE  (408) 923-1915,
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Principal’s Message Dear Parents,



| can't believe it is May already! Time sure
flies when you are having fun! We have
definitely been doing a lot of that as we
prepare for the last two months of the
school year. We will begin our STAR
testing for the state of California on May
2nd and will conclude on May 13th. Please
encourage your child to do their best, get a
good night’s sleep and eat a healthy
breakfast. Communicating with your child
about the testing and how they feel about
it may lessen their stress during this time.

Saturday, May 7t will be the Berryessa
Arts and Wine Festival at the Berryessa
Community Center. Please come and
enjoy great food, awesome vendor booths
and activities for the kids. Cherrywood will
have a Strawberry Shortcake booth. The
proceeds will support our Safety Patrol
program. The proceeds for the Art and
Wine Festival help to support our district
music program and keep music alive in our
schools.

We will be celebrating Staff Appreciation
the week of May 16, 2011. Please take
this time to let your teachers, office staff
and support staff know how much they are
appreciated for all of the hard work they
put in working with our students. It takes a
village to raise a child and they are
definitely crucial members of the village.

Lastly, | want to update you on the
progress that Cherrywood has made in
relation to common dress policy for the fall.
In the fall, parents were provided an
opportunity to voice whether or not they
would like see a common dress policy
here at Cherrywood.

The parents that attended the School Site
Council Meeting were in support of
common dress. The details of the policy
are being fine tuned. Please look for a
letter in the coming weeks that will
describe what the common dress policy
will look like here at Cherrywood. Thank
you and enjoy this lovely month of May!

LaKeisha, Blackshire,
Principal

Kindergarten

2 Registration
G Do you have a child
kv starting kindergarten

next year? Know

someone else who does?
Registration packets can be
picked up from the

Cherrywood office NOW from
9:00-4:00 and at the
Berryessa District Office, 1376
Piedmont Road, 7:30-4:30. If
you have a neighbor with a
child who will attend
kindergarten next school year,
please share this information.
Completed packets may be
turned in only at the
Cherrywood office. Hours that
packets can be turned in are
9:00am -1:00 pm.

Only parents and guardians

rgan_!u_r_n_i_n completed packets.
|

| |
. .1~ STUDENTS OF THE i,
S MONTH AE
! The following students were
i honored at the Spirit

i Assembly on April 8

i Christelle Suarez — Blevins

i Namrata Shetty — Cho
. Karen Chiu — Ramirez

} Darick Martinez Duran - Rubio
i
I

Christina Nguyen - Teehan
+ Eric Luu — Treffkorn

. La Tavia Jones - Treffkorn

|
i
|
i
|
|
|
i
i
i
|
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REMINDER
MONDAY

MAY 30, 2011
IN
CELEBRATION OF MEMORIAL
DAY HOLIDAY

NO SCHOOL

Dates to Remember

MAY
May 2-13 STAR Testing

Grades 2-5

May 3 & 4 Field Trip to Hidden Villa
Farm — 15t grade classes

May 5 Cinco de Mayo

May 5 BDAC Meeting at District
Office at 7:00 PM

May 6 Spirit Assembly 11:05 am
In Multipurpose Room

May 6 Student Council Mtg Rm 5
at 2:35-3:05 pm

May 7 Berryessa Art & Wine Festival

May 8 Mother’s Day

May 11 Field Trip to Happy Hollow
Park & Zoo for Kinder classes

May 11 Home & School Meeting and
School Site Council 6:30 pm
In Office

May 12 DELAC Meeting 5:30-7:00 PM

May 13 STAFF Appreciation
Luncheon

May 14 Chess District Tournament at
Cherrywood 9:00-3:30pm

May 17 Field Trip to Museum of Art
Grade 4

May 17 Board of Trustees Meeting
District Office 7:00 pm

May 18 Staff Appreciation Day

May 19 Volunteer Tea 6:00 PM
Open House & Science Fair
6:30 — 7:30pm

May 20 Panoramic Picture of Grade 5
students — 10AM

May 20 Walk-a-thon fundraiser

May 23 Band Concert — 7:00 pm

May 24 Giorgio’s Family Night
4:00-9:30 PM Bring Flyer

May 25 Raging Water for Safety
Patrol

May 25 Strings Concert 7:00 pm

May 26 5% Grade to Sierramont
Middle School Tour 8:15AM

May 30 NO SCHOOL

May 31 Field Trip to Tech Museum
Grade 5

Dates to Remember

JUNE

June 1 Olympics — 8:45AM-10:45AM
Foot Race Events

June 2 Olympics — 9:45AM-10:45AM
Field Events

June 3 Spirit Assembly 11:05
Lunch in the Park 1st-5t gr.

June 3 Kinder BBQ

June 3 Student Council Mtg 2:35 PM
- 3:05PM

June 6 Ms. Murphy’s Play

June 7 Board of Trustees -7 PM

June 8 Awards Assembly

June 9 Last Day of School

June 9 5% Grade Promotion 9:00 AM

June 9 Kinder Promotion 11:00 AM
For Seeley & Quach classes

Dress code —
Common Dress



Several years ago, our School
Site Council approved a Dress
Code. Short shorts, bare
midriffs, tank tops with large
scooped armholes and sagging
pants are some of the items not
allowed at school.

Open-toed shoes are not safe
for active play and PE. We ask
that your child wear tennis
shoes or other closed-toe
shoes to school. We appreciate
your support in establishing a
school climate that is safe and
conducive to learning.

**Next year we will be going
to Common Dress. More
information will follow on a
flyer.

BOARD OF TRUSTEES
MEETING DATES FOR
2010-11

May 17
June 7 June 28*
** Note: DATE Changes

All meetings are held at: 7:00pm
Berryessa Union School District

1376 Piedmont Road

San Jose, CA 95132

Berryessa Art and
Wine Festival

May 7, 2011
8:00 a.m. — 5:00 p.m.
at the

Berryessa Community Center
Please join us for this festive
day. There will be free
entertainment, art and crafts for
sale, and great food (including
our famous Cherrywood
Strawberry Shortcake booth).
Help us support our district music
programs which many of your
children participate in.

The counselors from
Sierramont came to visit
Cherrywood to support the
transition of our 5+ graders
to middle school. The
counselors introduced
themselves to our students
and reviewed the programs
offered at Sierramont. The
fifth grade students will visit
Sierramont on May 26, 2011.

Berryessa Art
and Wine —
Parent
Volunteers

Cherrywood will have their
traditional Strawberry
Shortcake Booth at the
festival. We are asking for
parent volunteers to take a
two hour shift to help cut
strawberries and to serve.
Please see the attached
flyer. All proceeds are to
support our Safety Patrol
and Fifth Grade Science
Camp.

Japan Disaster Relief
Fund

Thank you for all of your
generous donations to the
Japan Relief Fund. There
was $7300 collected and
given to the Red Cross

o
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Giorgio’s
Family Night

Cherrywood’s Family Night at
Giorgio’s Italian Restaurant
on Calaveras near Milpitas
Blvd will be May 24.
Giorgio’s will graciously
donate 15% of all
Cherrywood School sales
both take-out and dine-in to
support Cherrywood School.
Giorgio’s provided the
delicious pasta dinner for the
Talent Show Night. Bring
the Flyer that is attached
and give one to your friends
too!

( Walk-a-thon
) Is Coming -
May 20, 2011

The annual Walk-a-thon will
be held on Friday, May 20,
2011. Pledge sheets will be
going home, shortly. Walk-a-

thon profits help to pay
student expenses for (
Science Camp for )
each grade level.
Staff Appreciation Week,
Will be
May 13 —May 20
Cherrywood School will be
celebrating Staff

Appreciation Day
on May 18,2011

During the month of
May, surprise
teachers and staff
with a special card,
drawing, treats,



flowers, etc. Let our
staff know that they
are doing a great
job of educating our
students.

If your student will not be
attending school at
Cherrywood for 2011-12,
please contact the office
immediately,

408) 923-1915

w\())l'fl Happy
(€. Mother's

Day!!
On May 8%

STANDARDIZED
TESTS
May 2 — May 13

Question: My children will be
taking standardized tests soon.
How can | help them prepare?

Answer: Standardized tests
usually cover many different
subject areas — and are often
impossible to study for. Doing
homework regularly is one of
the best ways your children can
prepare. Also, you can share
these test-taking tips:

o Pay careful attention to
directions.

e Spend about the same
amount of time on each
question.

e Check the answer sheet
and make sure the answers
match the right questions

A good night’s sleep
the night before and
a healthy breakfast

on test day can help

too!
AAAAAAAAAANAAANAN

What do the test
scores mean?

Rather than pressure your child to
get high test scores, keep your focus
on learning. This means giving your
child the message that you always
expect him to do his best, and as
long as he gives his best effort, that
is "good enough." If it turns out he
needs some help in understanding a
concept, give him some help.
Children are not expected to do
things perfectly when they are
learning something new. It takes
time and practice to learn something
and to do it well. That's why we call
it "learning."

What does it mean to keep your
focus on learning? It means asking
your child about what she did in
school that day. It means helping
him to understand something when
he's struggling. It does not mean
having your child take practice tests
so your child will get a good score
on district or state assessments.
Remember, the purpose of tests is
not to have your child practice to get
a good score, but to evaluate
children's learning and provide
instructional information to the
teacher.

In today’s climate, it’s easy to
worry about test scores. If your
child is satisfactorily learning the
skills and information being taught,
s’/he should be able to show this on
the different tests that are given
throughout the year. However, it is
important to keep in mind that it is
very easy for some children to take
tests and score well, while it is very
hard for others. For this reason, we

look at several measures of how
students are performing. District
assessments in reading, writing and
mathematics give us information
about student learning and progress
toward standards. Classroom tests
give teachers information about
student understanding of specific
skills and concepts that have been
taught. Daily class work and
homework provide students with
practice on new skills, and provide
teachers with feedback about
student learning and progress.
Remember that in addition to
academic learning, it is important
for your child to have experiences
that develop creativity and
individual thinking. Be sure your
child has opportunities for artistic,
musical and athletic expression.

What Class will my
child be in for next
year?

Class lists for the 2011-12
school year will be posted on
the main doors after 5:00 pm
on Friday, August 19, if
possible. Come in anytime
over the weekend to check
for your student’s new
teacher. No changes will be
made to classes. The first
day of school will be
Monday, August 22.

Lunch in the
Park is Coming!

IMPORTANT c —¢
NOTICE >

Lunch in the Park will

be on June 3. Hot

lunch will not be

served on this day. Only pre-
ordered bag lunches will be
served. If you did not order a
lunch, you must bring a bag
lunch from home on that day.
**Please avoid sending any
and all food products
containing peanuts. We have
several students with severe




peanut allergies, even to the
SMELL.

BERRYESSA DISTRICT
CHESS
CHAMPIONSHIPS

The 10th Annual Berryessa
Chess Championships will
be held at Cherrywood on
Saturday, May 14, 2011 from
9:00 am to 3:30 pm.
Students in Kindergarten to
8" grade will compete in

5 games, win or lose.
Trophies will be awarded to
top 3 in each level except
Kinder which will be awarded
medals. Participant ribbons
will be given to all students
playing all 5 rounds.

See the attached flyer to

First day
Of school
2011-12...

... will be Monday
August 22, 2011. Mark your
calendar now! If your child
is not here on the first day
of school, the space may be
taken by the student that
is present and your child
may need to attend another
school for the school year
if we do not have enough
space. Plan your vacation so
that your child is here for

the first day of school,.
Calendars for the 2011-12
school year are available in
the office and on the
Berryessa School District
website.

Volunteer Celebration
The Cherrywood Staff would like
to thank our wonderful
volunteers by hosting a
celebration on May 19, 2011 at
6:00 PM in the Cafeteria.
Invitations will be going home
shortly.

Kinder Promotion Ceremony
Seeley and Quach’s Classes
There will be a Kinder
promotional ceremony for Ms.
Quach & Ms. Seeley on
Thursday, June 9, 2011 at 11:00
in the Multi Room.

5t Grade Promotion
The 5™ grade Promotion
ceremony is scheduled for
Thursday, June 9, 2011 at
9:00 AM in the
Multipurpose Room.
Remember:

No Parking in the Staff
Parking Lot

Parents need to sign in and
get a visitor badge prior to

the start of the ceremony at
the table outside the
Multipurpose Room.
Parents picking up their
students MUST sign the
student out with their
teacher.

Vacations &

Attendance

Vacations should not be
planned until after

June 9. All vacations are
considered unexcused
and will go on your

child’s attendance record.
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Open House & Science
Fair Night

You are invited to come to our
Open House and Science Fair
Night on May 19, 2011 at
6:30-7:30 PM in your child’s
classroom.
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